
 

 
 
 

17 January 2022 
 

Extension of lime supply agreement with Alcoa 
Adbri Limited (“Adbri” or “the Company”) (ASX: ABC) announces that its subsidiary, Cockburn Cement Limited 
(CCL), has reached agreement with Alcoa of Australia Limited (Alcoa) on an extension for the supply of 
quicklime until 31 January 2023 when the existing arrangement ends on 31 January 2022.  

As part of the variation to the existing agreement, CCL have agreed to supply a minimum and maximum volume 
of quicklime to Alcoa. While the specific terms remain confidential, the minimum revenue contribution is 
expected to be approximately $25 million and the maximum revenue contribution is expected to be 
approximately $35 million during the term of this extension. 

Adbri Managing Director and CEO, Nick Miller, said: 

“We thank Alcoa for continuing to work with CCL around the supply of quicklime to their operations in 
Western Australia. The extension reinforces CCL’s position as a reliable and high quality supplier of lime through 
our local manufacturing and distribution network across Western Australia, supporting local manufacturing jobs, 
the resources sector and broader WA economy.” 

-ENDS- 

Authorised for release by the Company Secretary. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For further information please contact: 

Engelbert Bets 
Interim General Manager Corporate 
Finance and Investor Relations 
+61 477 322 607 
engelbert.bets@adbri.con.au 
 

Jon Snowball 
Domestique  
Media Advisor 
+61 477 946 068 
jon@domestiqueconsulting.com.au 

adbri.com.au  

Level 1, 157 Grenfell Street 
Adelaide SA 5000 

Adbri Limited 
ABN 15 007 596 018 
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